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Hello, 

My name is Haven and I support bill HB 2510. 

I have shown horses for years in many of the fairgrounds and facilities in Oregon 

through 4-H, OHSET, and countless different horse shows. Funding would greatly 

help all the events put on by the fairgrounds. All the fairs and livestock events, even 

the sit down meet ups and seminars. 

All these events are becoming less and less prevalent due to lack of outreach and 

costs. With more funding there could be more information and marketing out for the 

community to be aware of all the events that are put on, as well as more points of 

interest to draw in a more diverse community. 

Having funding would help to fix up many parts that are in lack luster as well 

improving the participation as well as the visitors. Strengthening the community as 

well as widening the knowledge and participation of everyone! 


